Sam and Elizabeth Davidson

We are in complete agreement with Christine Rolfes' letter urging the state to take more time to
review the application from Cooke Aquaculture vis a vis raising steelhead salmon in the fishfarm
in Rich Passage. We are united in the efforts of the Rich Passage Homeowners' Association in
their request that the permit be delayed until a full determination can be made concerning the
impact on the water quality and the fish species.
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